





Department of Community Development

10 Court Street Bristol, RI 02809 www.bristolri.gov 401-253-7000

October 4, 2022

TO:

Steven Contente, Town Administrator

FROM:

Diane M. Williamson, Director

RE:

Petition from Brian Dwiggins for Borealis Coffee Company

Request for one additional Class BV Limited Liquor License

I have reviewed the above petition and have no objection to the proposed ordinance amendment.

Thank you for the opportunity to comment.

STEVEN CONTENTE
Town Administrator

OCT 1 2 2022

MEETING